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Certification of Permanent Removal of Fuel from the Reactor Vessel for Duane Arnold 
Energy Center 

Reference: NextEra Energy Duane Arnold, LLC, "Certification of Permanent 
Cessation of Power Operations," dated August 27, 2020 
(M L20240A067) 

In accordance with Title 10 Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) 50.82(a)(1 )(i), NextEra 
Energy Duane Arnold, LLC (NEDA) provided the referenced letter, certifying that power 
operations ceased at Duane Arnold Energy Center (DAEC) on August 10, 2020. 

Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.82(a)(1 )(ii) and 10 CFR 50.4(b)(9), NEDA hereby certifies that 
all nuclear fuel has been permanently removed from the DAEC reactor vessel and 
placed in the spent fuel pool. This activity was completed on October 12, 2020. NEDA 
understands and acknowledges that upon docketing this certification, in accordance 
with 10 CFR 50.82(a)(2), the DAEC 10 CFR Part 50 license no longer authorizes 
operation of the reactor or emplacement or retention of fuel into the reactor vessel. 

If you have any questions regarding this submittal, please contact Michael Davis, 
Licensing Manager at 319-851-7032 . 

NextEra Energy Duane Arnold, LLC 

3277 DAEC Road, Palo, IA 52324 
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I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct. Executed on 
October 12, 2020. 

Dean Curtland 
Site Director, Duane Arnold Energy Center 
NextEra Energy Duane Arnold, LLC 

cc: USNRC Regional Administrator Region Ill 
USN RC Project Manager, Duane Arnold Energy Center 
USN RC Resident Inspector, Duane Arnold Energy Center 
A. Leek (State of Iowa) 




